
 
LEICESTER CITY COUNCIL 

CEDAR ROAD AND MYRTLE ROAD ONE WAYS AND PAVEMENT PARKING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Leicester City Council proposes to make an Order.  
 

Proposed pavement parking on Cedar Road and Myrtle Road in various locations. 
Proposed mixed use pay and display and pavement parking in various locations of Cedar 
Road and Myrtle Road  
Proposed no waiting at any time in various locations of Cedar Road and Myrtle Road  
Proposed one way on Cedar Road from St Stephens Road in an easterly direction. 
Proposed one way on Myrtle Road from Cedar Road to St Stephens Road  
Proposed removal of the closure between Cedar Road and Myrtle Road to allow motor 
vehicles passage. 

 
A COPY of the proposed Order, the relevant plan, the Council’s statement of reasons for proposing 
to make the Order may be seen via the Leicester City Council website: 
www.leicester.gov.uk/trafficregulationorders or by calling 0116 4543720 and requesting a paper 
copy to be sent via post. 
 

 
OBJECTIONS to the proposed Order should be sent either by email to 
Robin.Thomas@Leicester.gov.uk or TROteam@leicester.gov.uk by post to Traffic 
Management, Leicester City Council, City Hall, 115 Charles Street, Leicester, LE1 1FZ and 
marked for the attention of R Thomas 
 
Any objections should state the grounds on which they are made and must be 
received by the 24th April 2024 
 
Any queries regarding the scheme should be made to Customer Services Helpline on 0116 
454 1001 or 0116 4543720 or email TROteam@LEICESTER.GOV.UK or  
 

Dated this 3rd April 2024 
 
Andrew L Smith,  
Director of Planning, Development & Transportation 
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